TOWN OF KILLINGLY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 14, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in Room 102 of the Killingly Town Hall, 172 Main Street, Killingly, Connecticut 06239. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive comments on the Neighborhood Assistance applications submitted by The Arc of Eastern Connecticut and United Services, Inc. for energy conservation projects.

All are encouraged to attend; however, comments can be e-mailed to mbromm@killinglyct.gov if received before the meeting.

Mary Bromm Community Development Administrator

AA/EOE